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                                                                                                           16th March 2020                                                                                    

Dear Parents and Carers 

We would like to give you an update on the school situation this week. We are receiving 

guidance from REAch2 and the Department for Education on a daily basis. The school 

will remain open, at present, however if your child has a new cough and/or raised 

temperature they will need to remain at home, in isolation, for seven days as per the 

guidance from Public Health England. 

To minimise risk of spreading the virus, whilst all internal assemblies with the children 

are still happening there will be no class curriculum assemblies with parents this half 

term. 

All reading mornings for EYFS, Y1 and Y2 are also cancelled for this half term. 

All sporting events and competitions with other schools have been either cancelled or 

postponed until further notice. 

School trips will be risk assessed on an individual basis and we will take into account 

whether they are based inside or outside and the number of people at the venue. 

Unfortunately other events are being cancelled by the organisers and we will keep you  

informed if your child is involved, as soon as we have the information. 

The Y3 trip to the Planetarium in Chichester on Thursday is currently planned to 

go ahead as we will be the only school in attendance and they have taken all 

possible precautions according to the current Coronavirus advice. 

We will keep you updated as and when we have further information, including whether 

we need to cancel our Easter raffle. Thank you for your support at this uncertain time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Sherlock  

Headteacher 
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